
What follows is a survey taken of our congregation in November of 
last year. Our original intent was to have "cottage" meetings at 
which all of our members could discuss the results and plan for the 
future. Those intentions, however, were derailed by the onset of 
Covid, making it impossible for us to gather. Rather than wait for 
Covid to relent, we are releasing the results now. 

Where you note that there are missing numbers, please note that 
the answer could not be placed on a graph, but contained hundreds 
of personal comments. These have been omitted here. Please note 
that the final questions (numbers 58 to 61) did not come out as 
desired because our directions were misleading. We intended for 
people to choose what they felt were the most important future 
plans moving forward, but instead many voted priorities on each 
item separately. It will still, however, give you an idea of general 
congregational choice. 

If you have any questions about the survey or its results, please 
feel free to contact our office. Overall, the survey indicates a very 
positive outlook. Praise be to God! 

 

 

Overwhelming grace keep you! 

Dan Kelm 

 

  



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 


